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From: Curt Askvig Curt.Askvig@k12.nd.us
Subiject:
Date: May 31, 2023 at 10:52 AM
To: brian.bubach@ndhsaa.org
Cc: David V Gerding David.Gerding@k12.nd.us

To NDHSAA,

Surrey High School wishes to dissolve our 7-12 baseball coop with Nedrose effective the 2023-
2024 school year.

Thank you,
Curtis Askvig

Surrey High School
Athletic Director



